
 

NORTHWOOD HOUSE CHARITABLE TRUST 

LATEST NEWS  

With the clocks about to change we are all looking forward to some warmer weather and 
lighter evenings ahead.  The Park is looking really lovely at the moment with displays of 
daffodils everywhere you look.  Work is nearing completion on the tennis courts and they 
will be open again very soon.  Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused 
due to the closure of the courts over the past few months. 
 
April begins with our third Free Members' Event, a talk by Graham Street of the Isle of 
Wight Bat Hospital, on Thursday, 4th April at 7:15pm - please contact the office on 293642 
to book your place. 

 
The Spring Art and Garden Fair takes place over Easter weekend on Friday, 19th and Saturday, 20th April.  There will be 
plenty of garden related items on show to inspire us to get out in our gardens, and an Island Art Showcase with 
demonstrations, craft and retail stands.  Entrance to the event is FREE (with gate donations welcome and parking at £2/car 
on the Ward Avenue Field) and open between 10am and 5pm on Good Friday and Easter Saturday. All proceeds from the 
event will go towards ongoing restoration works in the House, so please come along and support us. 

Our Grand Bridal Tea on Sunday, 5th May is the perfect opportunity for future brides-to-be to gather their 
bridesmaids, close friends and family to enjoy a fabulous afternoon.  Each bridal party will enjoy a glass of prosecco followed 
by a luxury afternoon tea menu by the Island’s leading wedding caterers, All About Catering. 

 

 

April 2019 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a big 'THANK YOU' to 
all our wonderful Volunteers who offer their services in the Park 
and at Events throughout the year.   
 
Just under £15,000 of gross income was raised through volunteer-
based fundraising in 2018 - which is fantastic! 
 
We are always looking for new volunteers, so if you think you might 
be interested please give us a call on 203642 or email 
administrator@northwoodhouse.org we would be delighted to 
hear from you. 

For further information about any items in this Newsletter, please telephone Shirley Hilton 293642  

Email administrator@northwoodhouse.org 
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